
April 1, 2007   

Please Pray for This Week’s Events: 

Sunday: 

Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am 

Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am 

Adult Bible Study " 

Morning Service - Reuben Ewert to Speak 10:50 am 

Nursery: Laura Hamberger & Jessica Wamback  

Ushers: Jim Evans, Andy Allen, Chris Czech, Randy Foucha 

Evening Service - Reuben Ewert to speak 6:30 pm 

Nursery: Jen Taber & Hannah Broughton 

Ushers: Ty Worden, Henry Moore, John Czech 

Monday: 

Hopevale Outreach Program 5:45 pm 

Revival Meeting - Reuben Ewert to speak 7:00 pm 

Nursery: Jennifer Spiller & Servant Needed  

Tuesday: 

Revival Meeting - Reuben Ewert to speak 7:00 pm 

Nursery: Cassie & Amy Spiller 

Wednesday:  

Revival Meeting - Reuben Ewert to speak 7:00 pm 

Nursery: Eva Buckland & Felicia Kron  

Ushers: John Czech, Roy Winder, Henry Moore 

Thursday:  

Seniors Fellowship - see next page 10:30 am 

Ladies’ Bible Study & Project Outreach 7:00 pm 

Friday: 

Lakeshore Nursing Home Easter Services 10:15 am 

Saturday: 

Men’s Breakfast 9:00 am 

Men’s Visitation 10:00 am 

Next Sunday am: Resurrection Day! 

Nursery: Denise Uptegrove & Servant Needed  

Ushers: Jim Evans, Rick Vespa, Randy Foucha, Andy Allen 

Faith Bible Baptis t  Church  

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 

Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 

 716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com 

Happy Birthday! 
Here are all the known birthdays among us this week: 

 

 1 - Sean Dye 1 - Denise Uptegrove 
 2 - Roy Winder 3 - Frankie Broughton 

 

  5 - Carrie Nolder 

2007 Theme: Humility 
April’s Verse: 

 “Likewise, ye younger, submit yourselves unto the elder.  
Yea, all of you be subject one to another, and be clothed with humility: 

for God resisteth the proud, and giveth grace to the humble.” 
I Peter 5:5 

Attention Bus Drivers 
All bus drivers with CDL’s please see Pastor Kohl or Frank 

Broughton if you can help part time in driving for 
our bus ministry. We could use your help! Also 
pray for the new bus to pass inspection. 

Senior Citizens, age 55 and up 
You and your friends are invited to the 1st of 9 Senior Fellow-

ships this year. Meet at the church on Thursday, April 5, at 10:50 
AM. Mark your calendars for every 1st Thursday of the month now 
through December and come and join us.  

“Build the Parking Lot”  
Fund Drive Starts Today 

The greatest physical need that the Lord’s Church here in Eden 
needs right now is parking. We especially saw this during the Febru-
ary snow storms. 

We would like to start an 8 month fund drive from April 1 - De-
cember 2 to raise the $40,000 we will need to get it done. To raise the 
funds we would like to challenge people to give $400 over the next 8 
months. If we can came up with 100 gifts this size we could raise the 

amount we will need. So please pray for 100 gifts of $400 to 
come in during the next 8 months. A $400 gift is the 

equivalent of giving $50  a month or $11.12 a week.  

The men won our Winter Wednesday Attendance Initiative. 
Ladies please sign up to bring a dish or dessert to the church on 
April 14 at 5:00 PM. Men please come and enjoy the food!  



Welcome to our 

24th Anniversary 
Please stay following the service for dinner  

under the tent behind the Tool & Dye. 
 

Free Dinner on the Grounds!  
 

A full-course Chiavetta’s Chicken Dinner free to all who attend: 
Barbequed chicken, roast beef on weck, pasta with sauce,  

potato au gratin, tossed salad, drinks, and dessert! 
All are welcome. Come celebrate with us! 

Other April Events 
April 13, Friday - Teen Tri-state Fellowship in Medina, NY. Bring 

your arts, crafts, friends, and good attitudes. We will leave the 

church at 5:30 PM. We need to make a banner representing our 

church. If you would like to help see Pastor Seth. 

April 28, Saturday - Ladies Tri-state Fellowship in Mayville, NY. 

Sessions begin at 9:00 AM. Brenda Foote and Carol Held will be 

speaking along with some other godly ladies.  

We would like to welcome any and all first time attenders as well 
as old friends who have attended in the past. Thank you for your 
prayers and contributions to the Lord’s Church along the way. 

May God also bless the regular members and attenders who con-
tinue to keep the church going in recent time for the glory of the 
Lord. 

Most of  all we would like to thank the Lord Jesus Christ for sav-
ing our wretched souls and for enabling us, counting us faithful and 
allowing us to have a ministry for the past 24 years. 
 

To God be the glory! 
 

We invite you back tonight at 6:30 PM and Monday, Tuesday, 
and Wednesday at 7:00 PM for some reviving under the preaching of 
Evangelist Reuben Ewert.   

All ladies are invited to a wedding shower for Becky 
Nolder on Saturday, April 21. It will be held at the 
church at 11:00 AM. If you are planning on coming 
please sign up by April 18.    


